[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you for submitting your landscaping bid for the Doe Inc. offices on Main St. We have decided to accept a competitor's bid instead of the one you submitted. They proposed a plan which more board members approved of. It was also cheaper. Thank you for submitting the bid. We anticipate many landscaping jobs in the future and hope you will allow us to rely on your services.
